## OFFICE OF THE BUSINESS MANAGER

Millburn Public Schools

## **INFORMATIONAL ITEM**

October 6, 2010

To: Board of Education Members

From: Mary Taylor

Subject: Approval of Tax Levy Resolutions

## **Background**

At this time last year we asked for the approval of the tax levy resolutions at the October meeting. This year, because of the referendum question, we would like to approve the tax levy resolutions at the November 15<sup>th</sup> meeting and approve and hold the public hearing for the tax levy at the December 14<sup>th</sup> meeting. This will allow us to propose a levy based on the outcome of the referendum question.

The levy must be filed with the Lake County Clerk's office by Tuesday, December 28<sup>th</sup>.